Nevada Division of Environmental Protection
Responses to Nevada Public Comments
November 2, 2010

1. Douglas County






Comment Response

From: Azad, Mahmood [mailto:MAzad@co.douglas.nv.us]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2010 9:45 AM

To: Jason Kuchnicki; DStJohn@washoecounty.us
Subject: RE: GID inclusion on the MOA

Jason:

I'he Doualas County Board ol County Commissioners (BOCC) have authority per NRS 318 to create o1

dissolve a GID, but do not have any other autherity over them. The County has no regulatory authority or DoCo-1: NDEP understands the County does not retain authority over the
policing power over 4 GID in the county. The County cannot require a specific action by the GID.The County ™ GIDs and therefore cannot require GIDs to implement load reduction
cannot withhold funds from a GID to require an action. measures within their jurisdictions. Admittedly, the complex governmental

L ) composition of the Tahoe Douglas region will necessitate a greater
?;mlj-‘|“”“?‘i;3df [*.’!t]‘”mu degree of collaboration and cooperation to implement the TMDL. Although
19 7800063 there may be multiple alternative approaches to resolving this issue,

NDEP believes that Douglas County should take the lead on
implementing the TMDL. The primary reasons are provided in Section
11.2.4 of the Lake Tahoe TMDL Report. This does not mean that the
GIDs do not have a role in TMDL implementation. However, the level of
responsibility will likely vary between individual GIDs, and NDEP
encourages the County to work with each GID to determine the
appropriate roles and responsibilities. NDEP is committed to assisting in
this process to the extent possible.
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